
Visit Us At  BeyondTheBackyard.org

Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!

Visit Us At  BeyondTheBackyard.org

Spring 2014

Contact us at 866-WV-WOODS or 
visit BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

Do You Want More Information
on Beyond The Backyard?

Charleston, WV
Registration 9am - 10am 

Camp 10am - Noon
Food and Prizes 12:30pm-2pm

Fishing, Archery, BB Guns, Turkey Calling,  
Hunting safety & more!

Keep checking our website and facebook for more details!

P.O. Box 3327

Charleston, WV 25333

Save the Date & Join us at the

A special one-day youth spring gobbler season will 

be held on Saturday, April 26, 2014.  The bag limit 

is one bearded turkey and the harvested bird will 

count toward the hunter’s annual bag limit.  Only 

shotguns using shot size no larger than #4 or smaller 

than #7 ½ are legal.  The statewide gobbler season is 

April 28-May 24, 2014. For information on rules and 

regulations, visit www.wvdnr.org. 

8 year old Cole Vandall from 
Greenbrier County Youth Day

Youth Spring 
Gobbler Season
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To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email us at cscott@beyondthebackyard.org Be sure to fan our Facebook page, where you can receive news and enter contests too!
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Using the list below, find the words 
that are hidden in the jumble.

Excited about one of your recent harvest and want to 

share with other members? Send us your photo with a brief 

description and we will add it to our trophy room. Email  

the picture and description to cscott@beyondthebackyard.org. 

You may also post them to our website and/or facebook page.

Congrats to all!

Beyond The Backyard is asking all of its members to become a fan  

of our organization at www.facebook.com/beyondthebackyard. This 

is a great way for us to share stories and photographs of our outdoor 

adventures. This also allows us to keep all of our members up-to-date 

on events around the Mountain State. We also post all of our hunting 

and fishing adventures on YouTube.  

If you would like to check out some of our videos, simply go to  

www.youtube.com and search ‘Beyond The Backyard.’ Once you are 

there, be sure to subscribe to our page. You may also visit us on the 

web at www.beyondthebackyard.org. This is another way that we  

can stay connected and keep your family active in the outdoors!
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Katie Wine

Kya Hampton

Hunter Truman

Become a Fan
To Stay Up-To-DateMember 

Spotlight

Would you like to be the next kid  
featured in our member spotlight?   
 
Sign up at: www.beyondthebackyard.org

Looking for something  
to do outdoors?  

Check out our events calendar on our website 
at http://www.beyondthebackyard.org/calendar  
to see the current activities around the state. You  
will find fishing tournaments, trout stocking 
schedules, walk/run events and much more. If  
you or your organization would like to notify us  
of an event you are hosting, post to our website  
or email cscott@beyondthebackyard.org.

Name:  Sailor Roberts Born: August 13, 2010Lives in:  Charleston, WV Siblings: Sisters Zailee and Scout 
Parents: Josh and Tracy Roberts
Activities:  Shooting her gun, riding her 

4-wheeler and swinging on the swing set
Favorite Food:  Broccoli and Carrots 

Favorite Hobby:  Horseback Riding
Favorite TV Show:  Paw Patrol

Sailor also enjoys spending time at her farm. She 

loves seeing the cows, gathering the eggs and 

also looking for molly-moochers in the Spring.

Sailor RobertsBrad Alexander

Another Great Success! 
The 2014 Hunting & Fishing Show was another huge success! Thank  
you to all volunteers and sponsors who helped make this happen!


